Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 2:15 PM

To: Joel Lowry; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan

Cc: Davis, Amanda; Jess Foshee

Subject: RE: 2RP- pending C-141 Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H. DOR: 09/05/2018 DEVON
Attachments: C-141 Pages 1_2.pdf; C-141 Pages 3_4_5 (002).pdf; C-141 Page 6.pdf

C-141 Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H. DOR: 09/05/2018

Mr. Lowry,

OCD has received the initial C-141 for Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H, thanks. Unfortunately, we cannot process your C-141
because the system requires an OGRID number (oil and gas report ID) to issue an RP#. In the OCD database, the
responsible party for Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H API # 30-015-44811 is Devon Energy Production Company. To continue
processing this release, Devon Energy Production Company must send a signed initial C-141 for this spill.

Looking forward, when you send a C-141 please, use the pdf version (see attachment) of the C-141.

Finally, Site Assessment/Characterization/Closures Reports for District I-Hobbs should be sent to:
EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us

Victoria Venegas

EMNRD

OCD-District Il

811 S First St. Artesia

NM 88210
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

From: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 4:02 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Davis, Amanda <Amanda.Davis@dvn.com>; Jess Foshee <JFoshee@FDSLLC.com>

Subject: [EXT] FW: 2RP- pending - Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H - Site Assessment and Proposed Remediation Plan

Please find attached the Site Assessment and Proposed Remediation Plan along with the applicable pages from the Form
C-141 that has been prepared for the Release Site known as the Cotton Draw Unit 506H (1RP-4995). The Release Site is
located in Unit Letter “A”, Sec. 1, Township 23 South, Range 31 East, on land administered by the New Mexico State
Land Office. The release was originally reported by Devon Energy, as it was on one of their locations. With your
permission, we ask that the original C-141 be replaced with the attached C-141, which is reflective of the responsible

party.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone or email. Thanks.

Respectfully,



Joel Lowry
Environmental Professional

LOWRY

environmental

PO Box 896
Lovington, NM 88260
Direct 432-466-4450

The content of this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized
representative of the intended recipient, please notify Lowry Environmental and delete this email from your system at
your earliest convenience. Dissemination or copying of this email, its content or its attachments is prohibited.



